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Counsel 

Trial resumes from March 16, 2011 with all counsel 
present as heretofore. 

Steven Bachman, previously sworn, resumes testimony. 

Mark Grismer is sworn and testifies on behalf of 
Diamond Farming Company and Landowner parties. 

Court is advised that due to clerical error by 
counsel there is.no exhibit B88 or B89. 

The following exhibits are marked for identification 
and-admitted into evidence: B90, B91, B92, B93, B94 
(Each slide re: Base Period 1976-1992), B95 (Storage 
change results), B96 (Basin yield), B97 (Base period 
ex<~ples), B98 (Calculating change in groundwater 
elevations), B99 (Conclusions-1), B100 
(Conclusions-2), B1 01 (Cover slide page), B1 02 
(Curriculum Vitae of Mark Grismer), B103 
(Education), B104 (Positions), B105 (Teaching), B106 
(Selected conference publ~cations), B107 (Selected 
peer reviewed publications), B108 (Selected peer 
review publications), B109 (Selected peer reviewed 
pu:~lications), B11 0 (Study conclusions), B111 
(Methodology for determination of daily agricultural 

DP rates), B112 (Checked alfalfa hay yield), B113 
(Summary of average annual alfalfa hay and vegetable 
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crop rotation), B114 (Daily DP rates), B115 (Vadose 
Zone Seepage modeling), B116 (Summary of unsaturated 
flow equation parameters), B117 (Vadose zone model 
parameterization), B118 (Deep seepage processes), 
B119 (Deep seepage processes), B120 (Representative 
suJ:surface texture), Bl21 (Effects of "pulsed" v. 
"t~t~ady" DP recharge), B122 (Comparison to DP Field 
studies), B123 (Cumulative alfalfa hay DP recharge), 
B12.4 (DP lag times), B125 (Study conclusions) and 
B1 ~6 (Curriculum vitae of Mark G:r·.ismer). 

Exhibits B15 thru B87 previously marked for 
idemU.fication are admitted into evidence. 

Off the record, Court and counsel confer regarding 
scheduling for remainder of trial. 

Trial is continued to March 22, 2010 at 9:00 a.m. in 
De};artmen t 31 6. 
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